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23/05/2024  18:32:092024/0993/P OBJ Peter Zacaroli The reduction of light for the phoenix community garden should be considered as a reason to not allow this 

planning application to go through. There are plenty of hotel rooms in this area but community outside space is 

at a premium.

23/05/2024  13:52:462024/0993/P OBJ Cassie metcalf 

slovo

This development threatens the urban sanctuary of Phoenix Gardens, a place of peace in the busy city. I work 

nearby and eat my packed lunch here daily, as do so many others.  We know how vital green spaces are in 

our cities: not just because of the climate crisis, but also numerous studies on mental health prove time and 

time again how much we need plants trees and spaces to be. Phoenix Gardens is a rare accessible and open 

space outside  of the relentless drive for more profit and consumption, open to all and there to all who need it. 

It should be protected at all costs.
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